
I am writing in support of HB 1151.

I am 18 years old and a senior in high school.  Baiting for deer has helped me get the

opportunity when I was young to get into bow hunting. It helps guys with younger kids get deer

in closer and makes the shot easier. It also helps create opportunities for young kids to have the

opportunity to harvest a deer. We need to have state law against this ban if we want a future

generation of deer hunters.

Thank you for your consideration.

Brody R. Nelson

Minot, ND


